
 

 

July 8, 2022 
 
Chuck Speake 
City of North Port Department of Public Works 
1100 N. Chamberlain Blvd. 
North Port, FL 34286 
 
Dear Mr. Speake, 
 
I am pleased to notify you that the APWA Accreditation Council has reviewed 
the evaluation team’s results and recommendation and has granted Re-
Accreditation to the North Port Department of Public Works. Your Re-
Accreditation is granted for another four-year period, which expires May 21, 
2026.  
 
Congratulations to the accreditation manager, each member of the agency, and 
you for earning your third accreditation. Your team’s work to achieve 
accreditation demonstrates the dedication and pride in the operation of your 
department and your community overall. We trust you have experienced the 
many benefits from working through the accreditation process and that your 
department recognizes the value in continually improving your processes.    
 
Once again, congratulations on a job well done. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Peter Adler, Chair 
Accreditation Council 
 
 
 
CC:  Chelsea Buell, Accreditation Manager 
 


